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Porter and Chester Institute to Celebrate Brockton Campus Grand Opening  

 
Brockton, MA— Porter and Chester Institute will be celebrating the Grand Opening of 
their newest campus at 609 Belmont Street in Brockton, Massachusetts on Wednesday, 
March 15th from 4:00pm – 6:00pm. Porter and Chester would like to invite anybody who 
would be interested in attending to pop on by for light refreshments, an Opening 
Ceremony and Campus Tour.  

At 4:00pm the Opening Ceremony will begin and be presented by President and CEO of 
PCI, Jim Bologa, Henry Przybylowicz, Campus Director of Operations and Education, 
and The Honorable Robert. F. Sullivan, Mayor of Brockton. Following the Ribbon 
Cutting at this event, campus tours will be given throughout the remainder of the evening 
to display the industry-modeled labs for careers ranging from Automotive, Computer, 
Healthcare, and Skilled Trades. 

If you or someone you know is interested in one of our career programs, come on by to 
our Grand Opening to learn more about what Porter and Chester has to offer. 

About Porter and Chester Institute: Porter and Chester Institute (PCI), a private sector, 
post-secondary technical institution with eight campuses throughout Connecticut and 
Massachusetts, featuring twelve  different career programs, supports committed students 
in achieving the technical and professional skills essential for their chosen career through 
industry- modeled, student-centered education and training. For more information, please 
visit PCI at www.PorterChester.edu or call (800) 870-6789. 
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